
Duck Diary Day – Ducklings in their new 

homes 

All the ducklings have gone to their new homes now and are 

settling in nicely.  Their new owners have sent us some 

picture to show us how happy they are.   

 

This is Marshmallow and 

Lightening. 

 

 

This is Daisy 

and Donald. 

 

 

 

 

 

The last two ducks went home with Mrs Browning.  She was very happy to 

take them to their new home and her children were very happy to be 

looking after them. 

 This is Cupcake and Buttercup. 

 

 

Cupcake and Buttercup have been enjoying a swim in their new 

home. 

 

All six ducklings have settled into their new homes and I am 

sure they will continue to grow rapidly.  We have enjoyed 

having them with us and like seeing the pictures we are sent.  

We can’t wait to see them when they are fully grown. 


